
 

                           
       

DISTANCE LEARNING CALLING SCRIPT, NOVEMBER 10, 2020 
 

Good evening.  This is Richard Rogers, the Assistant Superintendent for School Operations for the 
Houston County School District.  In response to the needs of our community, our school district is 
offering two learning options this school year:  in-person learning at school or Houston Virtual 
distance learning at home.  As the end of the first semester approaches, parents will soon have the 
opportunity to change their child’s learning option.    
 
For those parents who prefer to continue with their child’s current learning option, no action is 
required.  Students will automatically continue with their current learning option, if no change is 
made.   
 
Parents of all K-12 students may request to change their child’s learning option beginning 
Thursday, November 12 through Thursday, November 19 on our District website.  Changes will 
be effective after Christmas Break, on Tuesday, January 5, 2021, the first day of the second 
semester.  Changes will only be accepted during open enrollment, November 12-19.   
 
This will be the final opportunity for students at all levels - elementary, middle, and high - to 
make a change for the 2020-2021 school year.  Parents of elementary-aged children, we will not 
offer a third nine weeks option to change. 
  
Parents who wish to change their child’s current learning option must visit our District website at 
www.hcbe.net  and follow the links on the 2020-2021 Learning Options page during the open 
enrollment week of Nov. 12-19.  From our website, you will log in through the Infinite Campus Parent 
Portal.   
 
Any parent without computer access may use a computer at your child’s school or visit our 
Central Registration office to complete the process.   
 
As a reminder, tomorrow is a school holiday as we celebrate Veterans Day.  I want to take this 
opportunity to thank all the military members in our community who serve our country.  Your 
service is greatly appreciated! 

 
Again, the final open enrollment will be held online November 12 through 19 for all students.  If 
you have any questions, please visit our District website for more information.  Thank you for 
your support of our schools.  Have a wonderful evening!   
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